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Summary: Staff of the Federal Reserve Board, the OCC, and the FDIC met with representatives 
of the CRE Finance Council to discuss the proposed Liquidity Coverage Ratio rule, which would 
implement the Basel III liquidity standards in the United States.  Meeting participants discussed 
the proposed rule’s treatment of special purpose entities, the effect of the proposed required 
outflow rate for real estate construction loans, and the effect of the proposed rule’s treatment of 
securities issued by government sponsored enterprises on certain financing in the real estate 
industry.     
 
 
 


